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Madre Hendrikse

From: Smalaza@environment.gov.za

Sent: 26 August 2014 09:56

To: Madre Hendrikse

Cc: Valley Madonzela

Subject: acknowledgment of receipt

Attachments: Sabelo Malaza.vcf

Dear Madre  

  

This email serves as an official acknowledgment of receipt by the Department of Environmental Affairs: Compliance 

Monitoring (Environmental Impact & Pollution) section of the Notification of the operational phase for the Klipdrif 

132kv substation and the associated power-line, dated 11 July 2014. 

  

The Department also acknowledges receipt of the Notification of new ECO appointment for the Morreesburg-Vyevlei 

11/66kv power line and substation. (Thank you for submitting the same documents again and humble apologies for 

misplacing the initial documents). 

  

Kind Regards 

  

  

  

  

  

Sabelo Malaza 

Director: Compliance Monitoring 

Dept of Environmental Affairs P/Bag X 447, Pretoria, 0001 

Tel :+27 012 399 8792 

E-mail: Smalaza@environment.gov.za 

To report environmental crimes & incidents, call our 24-hour Hotline on 0800 205 005 

  

  

 

This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be legally 

privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify the sender. Any 

unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Environmental Affairs 

accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from information made 

available and actions resulting there from. The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail message may not 

necessarily be those of Management.  


